From: Richard Jewkes <simpaticotownplanning>

Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2024 11:48 AM

To: Tony Young

Subject: Re: Advertisement application - 2024/2035/A - Land below rail bridge adjacent to 200A-
200B Chalk Farm Road

HiTony,

See below responses to your questions:

1. The proposal remains exactly as previously submitted - we are simply seeking a
renewal - so we would be happy to re-use the previous docs if that is acceptable from
your point of view.

2. The submitted design statement includes photos of the 2 community murals
displayed in collaboration with CTU over the last year. The only other mural was a
commercial design for Ray Ban sunglasses. | don't have a photo of that with me over
here, but can provide one if you'd like to see it.

3. Yes, we would be happy for these stipulations to be transferred across to the new
consent.

4. To my knowledge the wall is not currently painted and won't be until any new consent
isin place.

I hope that this is useful - let me know if you need anything else.

Best Wishes,
Richard



